[image: Logo

AI-generated content may be incorrect.]
The Western Association of Permit Technicians (WAPT), a Chapter of International Code Council, enthusiastically supports Jessica Fust, CBO, MPA for her candidacy for the Section B Board of Director position.  Her dedicated experience in building code administration and strong academic background in administration make her an outstanding candidate.
Jessica is currently the Building Official for the largest municipality in Montana.  Her professional journey has provided her with a comprehensive understanding of the complexities and challenges faced by building divisions nationwide.  Her academic qualifications further enhance her ability to serve ICC.
He has served as Secretary/Treasurer, Vice President and President for the Montana ICC chapter. She currently is a Director at Large for the Montana ICC chapter and has participated in ICC Membership Council.
We believe she will represent the core values of ICC and has the experience to serve the members.  
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“We proudly serve our communities with care and integrity, guiding people through the permitting process.”
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